
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

10. CHRISTCHURCH ROAD SAFETY COORDINATING COMMITTEE - ANNUAL REPORT 
 
 The Committee considered and discussed the Annual Road Safety Report for the period 2002/03 for 

the Christchurch Road Safety Coordinating Committee.  The opportunity was taken to discuss this in 
detail and Ms Susan Cambridge (Road Safety Coordinator) attended and replied to questions from 
members. 

 
 The Committee requested that a report be bought back to it for its consideration on ways in which the 

Council might promote a change in the relevant legislation to enhance and support pedestrian safety.  
In addition the Christchurch Road Safety Coordinating Committee was asked to further investigate the 
provision of a pre-paid taxi voucher scheme, as part of the CAAP programme, for inclusion in the 
2004/05 Annual Plan. 

 
 The Committee received the information. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


